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Oasis holds walk-a-thon

By Eileen Fogarty

Twenty-three volunteers, both adults and children, were well prepared for the cold wind as they walked from the Nipawin Regional Park to the Oasis Centre on October 3. 

The four-kilometer walk was to raise funds for the Oasis Centre.

There was a lot of conversation, laughter and fellowship during the walk. At the centre, other volunteers barbecued burgers, brewed coffee and waited for the walkers to return.

When the pledges for the walk-a-thon were tallied, everyone cheered since the volunteers managed to raise $2,200.

Thanks, Nipawin and surrounding area for your support. We are living up to what the Spirit Award means!

